
 

 

August 20, 2023 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 
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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone 

else who has come here with you.  We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Update on church app 

We realize getting the church app up and running has taken longer                           

than we expected. We have faced some challenges that we were not                     

expecting. We have been working on the children’s check-in app                           

and it has been a marathon but believe we have it  figured out.                                            

The church app will be our next priority.                                                                                                      

If you have questions contact Terri Weaver. 

Prayers Request 

 April Ashbaugh—Please continue to pray for my family and all 
of the NW fellowship. 

 Lissa Maclin—Asking for healing prayers for my niece,          
Angels. She delivered her baby too early and he is in the NICU. 
Prayers for strength and faith for my sister and her family. 

Good 

Morning 

Hospitality Luncheon 

The Hospitality  

Luncheon meeting that 

was scheduled for              

today, August 20 has 

been canceled. An                          

alternative date is                  

under construction. 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elementary Bible Class 
this Wednesday at 
6:30pm. We will be      
studying 1 & 11 John in  

Walk thru the New Testament this 
week. Text or call Cathy Spain at                 
210-618-3872 with any                             
questions. Will be praying for 
your time in the Word this week! 

If you’d like to contact              

Rob McRay, his email                            

address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

SonShine Hour 

3 years—2nd Grade 

IT’S HERE! 

An opportunity to bless the Afghan children the Huber’s 
have been ministering. 

We are partnering with Lone Star Santa's to bring bikes 
to the Afghan children. Lone Star Santa’s are providing 

the bikes. 

We are asking for bike helmets, bike pumps, and bike 
locks to be given to the children along with the bikes. 

Please bring new or gently used helmets, pumps, and locks 
and place in boxes near the bike in the main foyer. 

Back to School 

Blessing 

TODAY,                                    
August 20th 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

Back to School 


